
May 5,2005 

Nat iod  Credit Union * .  
' n 

Am Mary Rum, Secretary of the Board 
1775 Duke Street 
Alexatldria, VA 223 14.3428 

Dear Ms. Rupp: 

As a =mba and an employee of Central Mhmota F e d 4  Credit Union, I am writing 
in respom f o 723.4 as the changes that pertain to constraction ad development lending, 
I feel these changes would bave a negative impact on our etbility to serve our c m n t  and 
new h. These changes would provide our m@on m d v m b g e  as a mtdt of 
inc- regukory c a m p h e .  

I wuld like to thank National Credit Union Ahm&atm 
. . n for your wnsideration in this 

ma. 

Phv Helland 


